
To Westmar alums, class of 1968, as well as classmates in '67 and '69:

     The 50th year reunion for the Westmar class of '68 will be held in LeMars the
weekend of June 22-24, 2018.  The classes of '67 and '69 are invited to join us!  Those
of you who haven't returned in a while will be surprised at how LeMars has grown and
thrived in the past 50 years!  Activities are being planned for the weekend.  Mr.
Summerside is planning a "musical reunion" for those interested.  Watch for more
information in early spring 2018.  For now, please put this weekend on your calendar --
you won't want to miss it!  Hope to see you in LeMars in June 2018.  Please pass along to
classmates you might have e-mail addresses for.
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